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President Mogens Lykketoft
The Danish Parliament - Danimarca

Your Excellency,

The ICEF Foundation (International Court of the Environment Foundation) continues its activities 
in promoting two new, permanent and specific international institutions for the environment:
a- an International Environmental Agency at the United Nations
b- an International Court of the Environment.

We are very pleased to verify that some progress has been made, also after RIO+20, and that the 
sensitivity of the Governments, including your own, for real Global Environmental Governance has 
grown. 

We believe that the prospect of a Green Economy does not contrast with the need for such 
Governance, in order to guarantee the effectiveness of international environmental law and real 
prevention of the global risks that menace the sustainability of life on earth.

ICEF, knowing of your great moral and political sensitivity, makes an appeal to Your Excellency to 
evaluate the opportunity of the creation of an Working Group of Governments and relevant 
International Fora, so that a true political itinerary can be mapped out for the Governance 
Project. 

If you are in agreement with this aspiration, we would very much welcome receiving your 
authoritative support. 

Your Excellency, please accept my kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

                      
Founder and Director of ICEF Foundation
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